Monica Cisneros

From: Katherine Schell —
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 12:46 PM

To: Livingston City Council

Subject: Public Comment 11/07/2023 Item #7

According to our municipal code, the elected city clerk is to receive a monthly stipend of only $100
per month.

However, the list of duties and working knowledge requirements, in the proposed Ordinance
Amendment, far exceeds what one might expect of a $100 per month position.

How many of the tasks involved in these requirements do you really expect of a person receiving only
$100 per month?

Which of these tasks are to be performed by the $100 per month elected city clerk, and which are to
be delegated to a knowledgeable and technically competent deputy city clerk?

Katherine Schell Rodriguez
Sent from my iPhone



